

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School

Kindergarten News October II, 2024

Dear Parents,

Well, it has definitely been a much cooler week! Please have your child bring a coat/sweatshirt for recess time. Recess is at 11:20, and it is still quite chilly at that time of day. Thank you!

A big thank you to all our kindergarten dads for joining us this week for doughnuts, and to our amazing PTO for sponsoring our yummy "Doughnuts with Dad" event!



We will be walking over to the Fire Department for a Fire Safety Tour on Wednesday, October 23 from approximately 1:00 until 1:45. We continue to discuss fire safety in the classroom, and the kids have had some great questions! This is a good time to check those smoke alarms and discuss an emergency plan at home

Next Monday is Charity Day. We will be collecting money for God's Kitchen, a ministry that prepares meals for people in need. Students may wear their everyday clothes, and do not need to be in their uniforms.



The kids have been doing a fantastic job of putting letter sounds together to make short words! We will practice the following words in the -ad family for the next couple weeks....

bad dad sad mad pad had glad

Remember to mark your calendars for our Trunk-or-Treat event on the evening of October 24. Kids and adults are encouraged to dress up and join the fun in our school parking lot!

We will be having a classroom Halloween party on Thursday, October 31. Students may dress in orange and black, but we do ask that they not wear actual costumes that day. Your child is welcome to bring a candy/treat to pass out to his/her friends.





Happy Birthday to Leona, who will celebrate her birthday next Tuesday!

Please remember that there is no school next Friday, October 18.

As always, please contact me with any questions/concerns you may have! Have a wonderful fall weekend!

Ms. Tammy DeWitt tdewitt@saintscim.com

St. Charles Borromeo School is a Catholic Community of Faith, Academics and Service for All.